
APPENDIX G: LAND USE OFFICIAL THANK YOU EMAIL

Date

Mr. /Ms. [Respondent Name]
Title
Address

Dear Mr./Ms. [Respondent Name]

On behalf of the 2M Research study team, I want to thank you for your time and effort in your 
participation in the Evaluation of Regulatory Impediments to the Financing and Siting of 
Factory-Built Housing in American Communities study. We understand your time is valuable 
and truly appreciate the time you took to share your knowledge and experiences with us.

Findings from this study will help the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development 
better understand the regulatory barriers preventing or limiting the use of factory-built homes as 
a potentially affordable housing option in urban and suburban communities.

All responses will be aggregated and presented in a report that provides national-level findings 
and lessons learned. 

Please feel free to reach out to me using phone number and email address listed below if you
have any further questions about the study. 

Sincerely,
2M Contact 
Title
Email address/phone number


